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Comments: The location of the proposed gravel pit is not ideal. We recently moved to this area due to its

unrivaled natural landscape and tranquility. The increased traffic, noise, and dust that the gravel pit will bring will

be a very unappreciated disturbance to the area. The safety and health of residents are of great concern, as well

as the detrimental impact it will have on the surrounding environment.

 

Please consider another location for the gravel pit that will not impact the lives of so many residents and nature

nearby.


